
Report: Staff Senate Vice Chair 
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 

 
I do not have too much to report over the past month.  Multiple ad hoc committee assignments 
have wrapped up recently, including the Provost’s Advising Task Force and the senate’s ad hoc 
committee on anti-racism efforts.  Schedule conflicts have limited my participation in the 
Academic Scenario Planning Committee (a.k.a. Spring Forward), but I will be able to attend this 
Thursday’s meeting (4/15).  A report on the ULAA board is attached separately to the meeting 
agenda, and the board meets this Friday (4/16).  Within the senate, I have continued to attend 
leadership meetings and executive committee meetings, as well as keeping up with PED, SME, 
SGC, and other matters as they arise. 
 
It’s not the fanciest report ever, but it’s something on (digital) paper.  If you have any questions 
or would like to discuss anything, please let me know.  In the meantime, I hope you are enjoying 
the warmer weather as we drive toward closing out the year and (maybe) (possibly) (perhaps) 
(thinking about) (starting to) move out of pandemic-world.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Andrew B. Grubb 
 


